
Week 12 Update 

The Legislature convened for the twenty-eighth and twenty-ninth legislative days of the Regular Session 
this week. 

This week, the Governor signed both the General Fund and Education Trust Fund budgets. 

The Senate passed HB542, by Rep. Shaver, which allows supernumerary district attorneys to draw both 
supernumerary benefits and retirement benefits if the benefits are based on different years of service. 

The House passed SB244, by Sen. Melson, which creates the crime of theft of employee retirement 
benefits. 

Hb621, by Rep. Colvin, was introduced and would prohibit future employees of the Alabama High School 
Athletic Association from participating in TRS. 


